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I support House Bill 4124 to insure precious , irreplaceable historic building such as 

the Chateau at Oregon Caves. Oregonians have visited this spot as they have grown 

up and brought their children and grandchildren to see it. It is part of Oregon’s 

history. If not restored, it will be lost forever.   

 

Likewise, supporting our rich heritage of cultural programs, all negatively impacted by 

Covid 19, is so important. It takes years to develop these artistic and cultural 

resources and we can let Covid wipe them.  

 

I heartily encourage you to address this emergency by voting YES on House Bill 

4124.  


